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LANE COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY’S OFFICE
125 EAST 8TH AVENUE, ROOM 400
EUGENE, OREGON 97401-2926
FAX ONLY (541) 682-3890
(541) 682-4261

May 26, 2021

To:  Brandy Vicari

From: Assistant District Attorney Dominic F. Passarelli

Date: May 26, 2021
Re: Public Records Petition
Dear Ms. Vicari:

On May 24'™ 2021, this office received your Petition for Public Records Order for “21-
013856 body worn camera footage for the incident on 01/17/2021 and any other
information [o]n that call."

I have reviewed your request and determined that the “21-013856 body worn camera
footage for the incident on 01/17/2021” is not subject to public records disclosure. ORS
192.345(40) provides that “Audio or video recordings, whether digital or analog,
resulting from a law enforcement officer's operation of a video camera worn upon the
officer's person that records the officer's interactions with members of the public while
the officer is on duty” are exempt from public records disclosure “unless the public
interest requires disclosure in the particular instance.”

There is no reason specific to this “particular instance” that the public interest requires
disclosure of the requested body worn camera footage. It is this office’s understanding
that you have already been provided with the other requested information in the form of
CAD reports for Eugene Police Department cases 21-013856 and 19-216633.

Sincerely,
PATTY PERLOW, District Attorney

A

Dominic F. Passarelli
Assistant District Attorney





